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Mangano Awards Federal Funds for Village of Farmingdale Business Area Improvements
Mineola, NY- Mineola, NY - Nassau County Executive Edward P. Mangano today announced the award of $225,000 in Federal Community Development Block Grant (CDBG) funds for the Village of Farmingdale to facilitate major improvements within the Village’s business district, all of which are consistent with the Master Plan.

County Executive Mangano said, “These Federal funds allow my administration to partner with Village of Farmingdale Mayor Ralph Ekstrand for commercial rehabilitation and beautification of the Village’s business district, including new signs, sign board accessories, building and sign lighting and awnings.  Phase II of the project will be focused on improvements to the rear facades and rear entrances of buildings that will include signs, lighting and awnings.  The Village’s multi-year streetscape improvements along the commercial stretches of Main Street will continue to make Nassau County a better place to live, work and raise a family.” 
Farmingdale Village Mayor Ekstrand stated, “We are very fortunate to have such a strong partner in government in County Executive Ed Mangano. The Community Development Block Grants are an investment improving Farmingdale’s business district and have acted as a stimulus for new businesses to locate to the Village. The residential rehabilitation funds have meant a great deal to improving many of our residents quality of life.”    

CGBG allocations include:

· $175,000 for commercial rehabilitation;
· $25,000 for residential rehabilitation;

· $20,000 for parking facility improvements; and

· $5,000 for streetscape enhancements.
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